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CBA at OECD Integrity Week 2025

From March 24 to 28, the OECD Headquarters in Paris hosted
Integrity Week, with the participation of representatives from
both public and private sectors. Poland was represented at
the event by the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau.

During the week of March 24-28, representatives of state institutions, non-
governmental organizations, and businesses gathered in Paris for Integrity Week,
organized by the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD).

Integrity Week included a series of events for experts from both public and private
sectors.

A representative of the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau participated in the most
important meetings, including the Anti-Corruption Leaders Hub, during which
discussions focused on ways to counter corruption in companies, governments, and
society, particularly in the context of regulatory changes.

The main event of the week was the meeting of the OECD Working Party on Public
Integrity and Anti-Corruption (PIAC). During the meeting, members discussed the role
of new technologies in combating corruption, strengthening integrity, and improving
enforcement, as well as emphasizing the private sector's role as a key partner in anti-
corruption efforts.

OECD Integrity Week 2025 provided a comprehensive platform for the exchange of
knowledge, best practices, and innovations in the field of anti-corruption and integrity-
building. It brought together representatives from the public and private sectors,
international organizations, and civil society in pursuit of a common goal:
strengthening global anti-corruption efforts.
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